
 
 
 
 
 

 

Braehead Primary School Newsletter 
Week beginning 24 October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Biodiversity project 
Thank you to all parents and carers who were able to join us to hear about our biodiversity 
project, I hope you enjoyed it as much as we did! 

  
 
Food Bank Collection 
Thank you for all donations for the local food bank, it will be appreciated more than ever in 
these difficult times! 
 

 



Be Bright Day – Friday 14th October 
Be bright day was a great success, all pupils worked hard on their ‘Be Bright’ designs and 
got a prize, but our overall winners were Oliver, Jacob, and Isla. Thank you to our Junior 
Road Safety Officers, Henry and Sebastian for organising. Well done everyone! Remember 
to Be Bright, Be Seen, and Be Safe! 
 

  
 
 
Climate Action Conference 
Our three representatives from Braehead attended South Lanarkshire’s first Conference of 
Schools (COS1) focusing on climate action. This event was organised and delivered by 
secondary pupils and was a fantastic experience for all pupils, our representatives got lots of 
ideas to share with their classmates.  
 

  
 
 
School App 
Our School App has now been launched, many families downloaded the app when they 
were in for parents’ night. If you require the PIN number please phone the school office or 



speak to us at school as this will not be in print anywhere for obvious reasons! We will 
continue to put information on Facebook for the next few weeks to ensure everyone has had 
time to make the transition and then it will be the school App only. If you have any questions 
do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Parents’ Night 
Thanks to everyone who joined us for the first ‘in-person’ Parents’ Night for some time! It 
was great to be able to speak to everyone and show off pupils’ work. It was also a great 
opportunity to encourage everyone to download the School App and we were delighted to 
see so many of our donated Halloween costumes being recycled! There are still some 
costumes available if anyone requires one. 
 
Recycled Halloween Costume Challenge 
In line with our school improvement priority focusing on sustainability, this year we are 
holding a recycled Halloween costume challenge for pupils who wish to take part. We are 
looking for costumes that have been homemade, recycled or 'upcycled' using resources to 
hand rather than buying more 'stuff' and creating more landfill! Winners will be announced at 
the Halloween party on the afternoon of the 28th October!  
 
Below are some links with ideas for costumes. 

https://cleanriver.com/blog-recyclable-halloween-costumes/ 

https://earthfriendlytips.com/best-diy-halloween-costumes-for-an-eco-friendly-

halloween/ 

https://www.kabode.co.uk/blogs/blog/diy-halloween-costumes-for-an-eco-friendly-

halloween 
 
HT Work Pattern 
A reminder that this term I am planning to change my work pattern to Tuesdays, Thursdays, 
and alternate Fridays in Braehead, this will be reviewed in the New Year.  
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Lisa Glashan 
Head Teacher  
 

Dates for the diary 
 
Date Event 

24.10.22 Pupils return to school 

03.11.22 Glasgow Science Centre visit to school 

07.11.22 Parent and Carer drop-in session 1.00-2.30pm 

08.11.22 Flu immunisation 

14.11.22 In-set Day 3 – School closed to pupils 

08.12.22 Panto – Maw Goose 

22.12.22 School Nativity 

23.12.22 School closes 2.30pm for Christmas Holiday 

09.01.23 Pupils return to school 
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